
We appreciate the opportunity to comment on this bill. We live in Wallowa County so will not 

be attending the hearing, but would like to say that we are in favor of this bill. We only have a 

couple official training places in our county to practice with weapons but we at least have open 

spaces where individuals on private property can practice. However, on your side of the state, it 

would be a great advantage to provide more places to have gun training on private farms where 

citizens can get better prepared to safely handle guns and feel confident in their ability to be 

responsible with a weapon. This upholds our Second Amendment and gives added protection to 

our country. 

Thank you, 

Richard and Connie Dunham 

70823 Dunham Rd. 

Enterprise, OR 97828 

541 426-3315 
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